
we returned to our rota 
of individual presenta-
tions by members, en-
joying a talk by Sean  
(ask him for your rock). 
Phil is coordinating the 
rotation. Please join us 
there each Tuesday and 
bring your own bag 
lunch and drink. 

Well, we did get three fun 
meetings in at Rosa’s be-
fore the uptick in COVID 
cases caused our govern-
ment to rescind approval 
of indoor dining. Both 
Rosa’s and Ada’s remain 
open for take out and 
Doug is expanding his 
outdoor dining in the 
parking lot. You may 
have seen his spot on 
KSBY on Monday July 
13th. He will keep us in-
formed of when we might 
return to Rosa’s again for 
meetings. Can’t wait for 
pasta! 

For the last 2 weeks we 
have enjoyed very suc-
cessful lunch meetings at 
Camp Arroyo Grande.  
We chose Robin’s Re-
treat, which is the small-
est of the 3 amphitheaters 
at Camp, and is located 
just below the road be-
tween Ikeda Lodge and 
the swimming pool. 
There are both shady and 
sunny seats available. 
Some may choose to risk 
some good-natured teas-
ing by bringing a bleacher 
seat or pad.  Some took a 
tour of the camp last 
week, and for this week, 

Indoor Dining 
Cancelled  

Board Meeting Scheduled for August 4th at Camp AG 

The board meeting 
planned for July 14th 
and cancelled due to 
the closure of Rosa’s 
dinning room, has been 
rescheduled. A 
consensus of members 
present at the lunch on 
July 28th agreed that 
Robin’s Retreat will 
serve for a location, and 
as previously planned, 
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Upcoming 
Dates 

 Lunch and Board-
Meeting August 
4th Camp AG—
Robin’s Retreat 

 Lunch Meeting 
August 11 Camp 
AG-Robin’s Re-
treat 
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the program for the 
August 4th lunch will be a 
board meeting, the first 
since March. An 
agenda is preparing, 
and is expected to 
include discussions on 
potential dates for 
Comedy Night in 2021, 
our annual purchase of 
a table at the Boy 
Scouts fundraising 

dinner, updates on 
projects, new provisions 
for storing the Club’s 
BBQ trailer. 

Fine Free    
Button: 

Help! We have lost 
track of the Fine 
Free Button! 

Dennis bought the 
privilege for July, 
but our token is still 
missing! 

Lunch Meetings now being held at 
Camp Arroyo Grande 
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The mission statement of the 5 Cities Men’s Club is to promote fellowship 
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If you have not already 
done so, we need to hear 
from you as to your choice 
of how you want your table 
of ticket purchase for Com-
edy Night 2020 
handled.  Please 
indicate in an 
email if you 
would like a do-
nation receipt 
from the Foun-
dation, a credit 
to your monthly 
club statement, 
to transfer the 

Allan Buck reports that 
John Schott, AG Camp 
Manager could use a 
work crew to split oak 
wood that is being sold 
to help cover costs.  The 
splitter is working well, 
so a crew of 3 or 4 guys 
could get a lot done in a 
few hours. 

Other opportunities also 
exist at Camp to help 
with  maintenance and 
projects, please contact 
John Schott:  

Phone (805) 305-7697   

money to the 2021 Comedy 
Night, or a refund check.  

craighendricks@gmail.com 
or (805) 710-3252 

Help at Camp AG        Comedy Night Refunds 

"Men Making a Difference" 

We have a website! 
www.5citiesmensclub.org 

The young men of our 
own Troop 26 continue 
to meet weekly on Zoom, 
and continue to work on 
rank advancement and 
merit badges.  Due to a 
modification of policies, 
they are planning a 
camping trip at Lopez 

Lake the weekend of Au-
gust 7-8. For this cam-
pout, they will follow 
scouting guidelines for 
social distancing, the 
wearing of masks, and 
will be each preparing 
their own individual 
meals. 

Jeff Nichols has stepped 
down as Scoutmaster, 
giving way to John 
Fanshier. Jeff will re-
main as an assistant, and 
Becky Fanshier has taken 
John’s position as Com-
mittee Chair.  

Attendance and Membership 

The meeting of June 16th 
was attended by 26 mem-
bers, and we averaged 16 
members for the 3 meet-
ings at Rosa’s. The past 2 

meetings at Camp AG 
have been attended by 14 
members and one guest 
(nice to  see you Cissy!).  

Jeff Olds resigned his 

club membership in mid-
July. Be thinking of who 
you might bring as a 
guest and potential mem-
ber for the next meeting! 

BSA Troop 26 


